
Inviting Newly Qualified and Internationally Qualified Healthcare 
Staff new to the UK to Join us in Schwartz Rounds 2023/24

Have you qualified 
or joined the 
NMC/HCPC 

Register within the 
last two years? 

Taking up a post in 
practice as a newly 

qualified member of 
the team?

If so we would love you to attend 
our University of Surrey Schwartz 

Rounds! Come and join us in these 
monthly safe spaces!

What Are Schwartz Rounds?

Schwartz Rounds are confidential facilitated group spaces that enable 
healthcare staff and/or students to hear and share stories of the 
emotional, ethical and social impact of work on them, providing a safe 
space for reflection for all staff and students working in healthcare.

Rounds at the University of Surrey

University of Surrey has been running Schwartz 
Rounds since 2019 as a facilitated peer support 
space for students, and we would now like to invite 
newly  qualified NHS staff (who may have graduated 
from Surrey or elsewhere) and those new to the 
NMC/HCPC Register, in to our Rounds. Rounds run 
monthly (mostly online) and provide a safe
psychological space to process emotions and reduce 
feelings of isolation when facing difficulties in 
practice, facilitate reflective practice and improve 
wellbeing and retention.

Good way to 
process and share 
difficult things

There really aren't 
enough spaces which 
centre experience and 
feelings like how 
Schwartz Rounds do

Brilliant way to realise 
everyone is having the 
same experiences and 
the same fears

Makes people more 
open and have 
courage to share 
thoughts and 
feelings

Supporting your Professional Journey 

As you transition to being a newly qualified professional, the Rounds at the University of Surrey are available to you, 
to help you bridge the gap between your student and practitioner identities. Our Rounds are also available to any 
internationally qualified staff who have started working in the UK within the last two years.  Whether you have 
experienced Rounds before or are new to them, you are warmly invited to attend our Rounds; a safe space for you to 
share your experiences.

If you are interested in attending Schwartz Rounds 
at the University of Surrey, please leave us your 

contact details via this QR code, or contact 
schwartz@surrey.ac.uk

Scan for 
more 

Register 
here


